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If you plan to attend the oyster removal it would be helpful if you would contact us.  

Phone or SMS 0439000391, email: garry.hulme@gmail.com  

Feral Oyster Removal 
6.30a.m. Sunday 24th May 

 

Here’s your opportunity to have a last crack at the feral 

oysters for this Summer/Autumn. Yes, that was 

summer. Our objective for the final oyster removal for 

the season is to clear the foreshore up to the large gum 

tree (you know the one). A registration desk will be set 

up at 6.15a.m and it is essential that participants 

register and read the safety guidelines. If you can bring 

a cold chisel, hammers, tomahawks or other suitable 

tools as well as safety goggles that would be great. 

Gloves will be available if required. Solid, enclosed 

footwear is required and appropriate sun protection 

recommended. 

 
Latest news on the proposed 

5 year plan 

 

Following input from residents concerned about increased 

and inappropriate vehicle use of the NE end of the point we 

have put the submission to Crown Land Services on hold. 

We will discuss the issues with CLS and promote our 

project to consider, design and install appropriate signage. 

As with all projects we undertake this will include wide 

stakeholder consultation before implementation. Further 

views are welcome, in fact encouraged. 

 

Crown Land Services are of course entitled to take 

whatever action they deem appropriate independently of our 

discussions but have proven very cooperative to date. 
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